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1.0  Update 

1.1 Seven letters of support have been received. The points raised 

are: 

 Support for conferencing and other community related events to 

take place within the Causeway Coast Vineyard church facility. 

 That the community facility is an excellent resource in the local 

area and approval would open up its use to many organisations 

including business, education, healthcare and 

community/voluntary where there is nothing comparable locally. 

 The potential for personal usage of the facilities, specifically raised 

by Lynas, Coleraine FC, Culcrow Primary School, the Housing 

Executive and Coleraine College. 

 

2.0  Recommendation 

2.1 That the Committee notes the content of these letters of support 

and agrees with the recommendation to approve as set out in 

paragraph 9.1 of the Planning Committee Report. 

 


